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The Suzanne Geiss Company is pleased to present Molly Lowe’s
first solo exhibition in New York. In the gallery’s main
space, Lowe will suspend over 100 soft sculptures from the
ceiling, re-imagining the experience of moving through a
sculpture garden, obstacle course, meat market, and crowded
subway. In this alternate world, figures are transformed
into fragmented abstract blob shapes vaguely defined by hand
painted skin, bristly hair, and the ambient beeps of
invisible gadgets. As viewers navigate the maze, the
anthropomorphic forms will be activated by unavoidable
brush-bys and nudges.

The installation blurs the boundaries between personal and
public space, and the rituals of etiquette and gaze that
exist on the streets as well as in the gallery. Lowe
continues her exploration of the absurd, fragmented, and
often isolating conditions of human experience in
contemporary culture.

ABOUT  MOLLY LOWE
Molly Lowe was born in California and grew up in New York 
City. She received her BFA in Painting from The Rhode Island
School of Design, and an MFA in Sculpture from Columbia
University. She has been included in exhibitions and 
residencies,both internationally and in the US, including
Recess Art, Skowhegan, The Sculpture Center, and Performa
13.

Hours Open 
Tuesday - Saturday 12 - 6 pm 
To receive additional information please contact: shea@suzannegeiss.com


